
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLEAN UP WEEK 
 

The Town will be collecting "Bulk Clean Up Garbage", starting Wednesday, 

September 3rd, until Saturday, September 6th,  2025 .  Any Bulk Garbage that 

is put out after 10am on Saturday will not be picked up. 

We will NOT be taking any construction or demolition material (household 
renovation material), rubber tires, alders, grass clippings or household 
hazardous waste this year. 
Please have your items separated at the curb. 

→Bulk Items such as appliances, furniture, electronics or any household 

items.  

 →Assorted Garbage (no metals) bagged, in the blue recyclable bags for 

recyclables and clear bags for regular garbage.    

→Metals  

→Cardboard. 

*We have a limited time to complete the bulk clean up 

and we are asking everyone to please follow our 

instructions and not place any items out after 10am on the 

Saturday of each scheduled week. 
*PLEASE BE ADVISED, WE ARE NOT PERMITTED TO ACCEPT ANY BLACK OR OTHER 

COLORED GARBAGE BAGS 


